
Please stop with all the regulation trying to punish landlords and loosen up the restrictive regulation. I 
have lost two more properties in my portfolio from landlords fearing the new regulation and pulling 
properties out of the rental pool at a time when we need MORE properties to rent. It only HURTS the 
renters, not protects them. 
 
--  
Douglas O'Doherty 
Above & Beyond Real Estate, Inc. 
330 NW Beaver St 
Prineville, OR 97754 
541-420-0588   Doug's Cell 
541-416-2191   Office 

 


